
Dear Mr. Spicer: 

The PSC has received your comments regarding the rate adjustment requested by Louisville Gas 
and Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's 
consideration. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2008-00252. Please 
reference this case number in any future correspondence. 

The case file in this matter, as in all matters before the PSC, is available at the PSC Web site 

Thank you for taking the time to share your views. 

AYLdKeZll Ivletflykovy& 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  
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From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Friday, December 19,2008 8:42 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subjed: FW: LG&E RATE INCREASE 

From: JCSfirst@aol.com[SMTP: E-Mail address redacted] 
Sent: Friday, December 19,2008 8:41:21 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: LG&E RATE INCREASE 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Please explain why LG&E should be granted a rate increase to provide cash to be used to build 
additional production facilities which will permit them to increase sales and hence profits? 
I believe they are guaranteed to make a profit but do not see the connection between this and the 
above. 
Thank You 
John Spicer 
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One site keeps you connected to all your email: AOL Mail, Gmail, and Yahoo Mail. Trv it now. 


